
TOWNSHIP OF VERONA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Township of Verona is presently seeking funding through the 
State of New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection Green Acres Program for 
reimbursement for the purchase properties acquired for open space and recreation through the 
submission of a Planning Incentive Acquisition application.  
 
The Township Council will conduct a Public Hearing to offer an opportunity to residents to 
comment on the proposed application and the Open Space and Recreation Plan at their regular 
Township Council meeting on Monday, June 21, 2021 beginning at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter 
as possible.  The meeting will be held in Council Chambers, at the Municipal Building, 600 
Bloomfield Avenue, Verona, NJ and via Zoom Video Conference, at which time all persons 
interested shall be given the opportunity to be heard.  Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the 
Council reserves the right to cancel the in person portion of the Township Council meeting and 
conduct the meeting entirely via Zoom.   
 
To participate in the meeting via the internet, please click the link to join the meeting: 
https://zoom.us/j/95262662770.  To participate via telephone dial: +1 (301) 715 8592 or +1 (312) 
626 6799 or +1 (646) 558 8656 or +1 (253) 215 8782 or +1 (346) 248 7799 or +1 (669) 900 9128 and 
when prompted, enter the Zoom Meeting ID # 952-6266-2770. 
 
Jennifer Kiernan, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLISHED: Star Ledger June 4, 2021 

https://zoom.us/j/95262662770

